
From: Arnold, Gareth
To: DraxBECCS
Subject: EN010120 Local Authority Adequacy of Consultation Request Reminder - DraxBECCS
Date: 07 June 2022 16:29:21

Dear Mr Harrold
 
Thank you for your letter dated 24 May 2022.
 
City of York Council have no comments to make.
 
Kind regards
 

Gareth Arnold | Development Manager
t: 
 
City of York Council | Development Management
Economy and Place Directorate | West Offices Station Rise | York YO1

6GA
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This communication is from City of York Council. 

The information contained within, and in any attachment(s), is confidential and legally
privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the
intended recipient(s), please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this
communication, or the information within, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
Equally, you must not disclose all, or part, of its contents to any other person. 

If you have received this communication in error, please return it immediately to the
sender, then delete and destroy any copies of it. 

City of York Council disclaims any liability for action taken in reliance on the content of
this communication.

City of York Council respects your privacy. For more information on how we use your
personal data, please visit https://www.york.gov.uk/privacy 
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